
Ask a Mexican about ¡Ask a Mexican! 
2:00-3:00pm  

Shumaker Research Building, Room 139 

14th Annual Latin American and Latino Studies Heritage Lecture 
El Sur Shall Rise Again:  

How Latino Immigrants are Saving the South 
4:30-5:30pm  

Elaine Chao Auditorium, Ekstrom Library 

Co-Sponsors: Commission on Diversity and Racial Equality (CODRE), 
the Liberal Studies Project, the Cultural Center, and the Latin  
American and Latino Studies Program. 

Campus Visit of Renowned Author and ProducerCampus Visit of Renowned Author and Producer  
Gustavo ArellanoGustavo Arellano  

3 Free Presentations: October 14, 20153 Free Presentations: October 14, 2015  

Advanced Screening of Bordertown 

12:00-1:00pm  
Shumaker Research Building, Room 139 

This lecture will focus on how Latinos have changed the South over the past 20 years, 
based on the stories of Mexican restauranteurs in Louisville that Mr. Arellano has  
documented in oral histories for the Southern Foodways Alliance. His books include 
¡Ask a Mexican! (2008), Orange County: A Personal History (2008), and Taco USA: 

How Mexican Food Conquered America (2013), all published by Scribner. He is also the editor of 
the OC Weekly, an alternative newspaper in Orange County, California, and a lecturer in Chicano 
and Chicana Studies at California State University, Fullerton. Books will be available for purchase.  

Gustavo Arellano, author of the syndicated column ¡Ask a Mexican!, which uses 
humor to tackle serious issues involving immigration, labor and Mexican culture in 
the United States, will give a presentation about the history of his controversial  
column, from questions to methodology, to lightning round.  

Bordertown is a new animated TV series by executive producer  
Seth MacFarlane (Family Guy) and scheduled to premiere in January 
2016 on FOX. Mr. Arellano is one of the consulting producers for the  
series. Official Trailer 


